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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of February.

Valves in the Primary Gallery were replaced. This will allow for isolation of the scum pump.

The by-pass line at Station #3 was checked and tested and is operational. This allows the pump

chamber to be by-passed and the wetwell pumped directly to the force main using a portable

pump. All other stations were inspected and were found operational except Station #1 which will

require a new valve.

A representative from Mass. Division of Marine Fisheries was on site to speak with us about the

treatment facility and collection system. A tour of the facility was given.

The heating furnaces were repaired. #1 furnace had a stuck relay which was reset, #2 furnace had

a noisy contactor which was cleaned, #3 had a defective aquastat which was replaced.

A new drive unit was installed on Secondary Clarifier #2. A new drive has been purchased for

Secondary #1 and will be installed when the weather improves.

The new SCADA system has been checked out by Tighe & Bond to assure that it meets the

specification. A final punch list is being developed by Tighe & Bond for the contractor.


